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Another month has whizzed by at the Club, bring on October.  This is 

one of my favourite times in Spain for golf.   We have a busy calendar 

with our Los Naranjos interclub coming up.  Agi will be sending out 

her email shortly.  I love this one partly due to the food – gravadlax or 

delicious prawn salad!!

Tuesday we will be teeing off 1st from 9.00 winter times now apply.  

We have The Raider cup in a couple of weeks, where we will choose 

two teams with fourball match play on front nine and foursomes 

match play on back nine. 3 points to be won for your team.  This was 

started by Debbie & David during their captaincy.  We then have the  

Past Ladies Captains Day invitational, where I hope to see many past 

Captains and guests, with the Men on Sunday.  

Gary receiving the trophy

At Las Brisas for the 

2024 Quadrangular.

A VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY GARY
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COMPETITIONS OF THE WEEK

Tuesday 24th September

56 tees

1st Amanda Holt           31 points

2nd Liz Desmond          31 points

3rd Judith Lamb            30 points

Congratulations to the winners,

strange day, no great scores out there, maybe we are all a little tired 

after the summer!!

Thursday 26th September

1st Amanda Holt            37 points

2nd Ann Marie Lally       31 points

3rd Debbie Richards      30 points

Birdies

Mandy 7th & 12th hole

Ann Marie 7th hole

Ksenia 3rd hole

Svetlana 4th hole

Great score from Mandy and lovely to see so many birdies out there 

from the ladies.  Thank you, Svetlana for giving the prizes out.  
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We had our away match against La Cañada, we were defeated but I 

know all us tried our best. Speaking to Agi, we know that next year, 

we need to win convincingly at home to stand a chance!!!  The next 

interclub is against Los Naranjos which is coming up later in the 

month.

FINAL QUADRANGULAR OF 2024

Very proud Captains and team.  Thank you to everyone over the year 

who has played in these four matches. It really is a combined effort 

and commitment from the members, that we were able to win the 

trophy back. The final quadrangular was held at Las Brisas.  The 

course sadly was not in an ideal condition, due to saltwater 

problems. It still is a fabulous course to play and I’m sure they will 

find a solution.   

2024 QUADRANGULAR                                        

SAN ROQUE CLUB
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WEEKEND COMPETITION – FLORIDA TEXAS SCRAMBLE

Sunday 29th September

1st Paul, Andrew, Patrick & Simon                54.2

2nd Debbie, Hugh, Mandy & Tony                   60.2

3rd Michael, Alistair, Peter & Timothy            60.2

4th Ksenia, Radik, Svetlana & Joachim          60.7

5th Malene, Iqbal, Jeremy & Nicky                  61.85

We had a great turnout with 68 players.  It proved to be a popular 

format on the day.
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AND FINALLY

We didn’t have a huge response to teeing off early in July 2025, 

although the majority was a YES vote.  I will discuss with Svetlana 

your future captain and we will make a final decision. 

We are now in the process of finalising the new team outfits.  Please 

contact the shop if you have not yet placed your order. The plan is to 

start in the new year when the interclub matches commence again.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday 1st October – Ladies Competition 49 tees

Thursday 3rd October – Ladies Competition 49 tees

Sunday 6th October – Ranking – ranking order

Tuesday 8th October – Ladies Competition 49 tees

Thursday 10th October – Ladies Competition – World Series

Sunday 13th October – Raider Cup

Play well and enjoy this wonderful

time of year.

NICKY XXX
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